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This week, Cherry Class have had great fun 

learning about sizes and positional language 

through reading and retelling the tale with props. 

They have also built features from the story during 

construction play, alongside creating the book’s 

characters through role play and using a range of 

creative materials and techniques. 

This week, Lilac Room 

children enjoyed a warm 

water  and sea creature 

experience.   

The children enjoyed splishing 

and splashing and feeling the 

wetness of the water.  

This is a great activity as it is 

using natural materials; it 

helps develop physical skills 

and more importantly is great 

fun! 

 

Acorn Class have been have been trip, trapping over bridges and 

playing the scary troll! They have created the sweet green grass 

with paint and tools to scrape the paint. We blew bubbles to 

make the river and painted blocks to make the bridge. The 

children also painted their own scary trolls to hide under the 

bridge. We have used a range of techniques with paint to create 

different effects! Ask your child if they can tell you about the Billy 

goats and the troll. 

Lilac Room’s Sea Creature Adventure 

Magnolia Room children have started 

their Christmas decorations this week. 

They made stockings and are in the 

process of writing letters to Santa. They 

also made snow by adding water to white 

crystal powder, exploring with brushes 

and their fingers. 

Let it Snow, Let it Snow,  
Let is Snow! 

 In Magnolia  

Cherry Class Acorn Class 

Let’s make snow! 

www.woodsideprimaryacademy.com 

Activity Key Words:  
Warm, Wet, Splash and Dry. 

Introducing... 
Our Headteacher  

Mr Shane Tewes  

Mr Tewes, as the 
Headteacher,  

has overall 
responsibility for 

the leadership and 
management across 

the Nursery and 
main School. 


